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John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert W. Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

December 27, 2018 

Steve Baker 
3B Enterprises LLC 
PO Box 1665 
Craig, CO81626 
 

RE: Raftopoulos Pit, Permit No.  M-1998-003, Decision Due Date Extension Request Approval 

Dear Mr. Baker: 

On December 26, 2018 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request to extend the decision due date. Additional time is needed to address adequacy issues 
identified in the Divisions December 14, 2018 letter. Your request is for an extension until January 
3, 2019 however the Decision due date is January 9, 2019. The Division believes your request had a 
typo and should have requested an extension until February 3, 2019. The Division is approving the 
extension request. The decision due date for permit application M-1998-003 has been set for 
February 3, 2019.  

Please submit responses the adequacy review #1 as soon as possible in order to allow the Division 
sufficient time for review.  Any outstanding deficiencies may result in your request being denied. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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